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Elementary School

March 2022 News	
	
Reminders:
March 7-11
Spirit Week
March 14-18
March Break
March 23
Assessment & Evaluation Day:  No school for student
March 28 – April 7             Report Cards go home



                            






March has arrived!  Did it come in like a Lion or a Lamb?  

Have you heard?

HRCE Pre Primary and Primary Registration
Parents who have students ready to start Primary in September 2022 should contact the school to register their child.  Parents and guardians are reminded that in order to be eligible to register your child for primary in September 2022, your son or daughter must be five years of age on or before December 31st, 2022.  In order to be eligible to register your child for pre-primary in September 2022, your son or daughter must be four years of age on or before December 31st, 2022.  We ask that you pass this registration information on to neighbors and relatives who may not have children in school currently.  Thanks in advance.  Students who are in pre-primary at William King do not need to register for next year, unless they are attending somewhere else.

Assessment and Evaluation Day
There will be no school for students on Wednesday, March 23 due to a scheduled Assessment & Evaluation Day.

School Spirit Week
Help us kick off the week before March Break with school spirit days – please see below:

March 7:  Monday:  Superhero Day – Dress us as your favourite Superhero
March 8:  Tuesday:  Tie Dye Day – Groovy!  Let’s get our Tie dye on … shirts, masks, hats, headbands, etc.
March 9:  Wednesday:  Camo Day – Oh!  Where did you go?  Time to put on our camo wear and blend
March 10:  Thursday:  Flannel Day – Warm and fuzzy here we come!  Bring on the plaid and comfy
March 11:  Friday:  Character Day – Looking forward to meeting Gerald, Piggy, Pigeon, Harry Potter or any other favourites.

March Break
March Break takes place from March 14-18th.   Enjoy your time together!

Water Bottles and Cutlery
Students are reminded to bring water bottles and cutlery to school in order to have access to what they need during the day.   If you could assist us in reminding students to keep these items in their bag, we would greatly appreciate it.  Thanking you in advance.  

Report Cards
Report Cards will be going home to parents between March 28 – April 7.  More information to follow.

Volunteering Within the School
With the expectation that Public Health restrictions will soon be lifted, we are reminding parents to check and see if their volunteer paperwork is up to date.  They are welcome to call the school and speak to Mrs. Ritcey.  Those wishing to volunteer at school or go on school trips, need to have a valid criminal records check and child abuse register completed and on file at the school.  These checks are good for 3 years.  

School Supplies
Around this time of year, supplies for the classroom seem to run low.  It might be a good idea to check with your child’s teacher to see what may be needed at this time.  Thanking you in advance!
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Remember to check the website at https://wke.hrce.ca/for this newsletter and the most up-to-date informationPrincipal – 
Tracy Marchand

Vice Principal
Chris Longaphy

Administrative Assistant – Kim Ritcey

91 St. Paul’s Avenue
Herring Cove    B3V 1H6

Phone :  479-4200
Safe Arrival:  Press 1
Fax:  479-4208

Website: 
https://wke.hrce.ca/

Email:  wkes@hrsb.ca
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